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All of my childhood our recreation was tied to Oregon streams and lakes. The water 

in our streams is our state’s lifeblood. It grows our salmon and our food, and it fuels 

our families. It ties us to our neighbors upstream and downstream. It belongs to all of 

us. 

 

Yet for far too long, an outdated loophole has allowed the Oregon Water Resources 

Department to approve applications for water right transfers without adequate 

consideration of whether the change will harm streamflows. Lower water levels in a 

stream can hurt fish, impair water quality, and decrease scenic and recreation values 


